
Paper Petition Details 

Petition to Remove Residents – 34 Brammas Close

This is a petition to remove the residents residing in number 34 Brammas Close, SL1 2TR.

The reasons given by the petitioners have been removed due to the nature of the information 
provided, but have been forwarded to the Council Officer due to respond. 

This petition was received on 2nd August, 2017.

This petition was passed to the Acting Leasehold & Right to Buy Manager on 30th 
August, 2017.

This petition was responded to by the Acting Leasehold & Right to Buy Manager on 23rd 
August, 2017.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 29

Council Response 

I am contacting you with reference to the petition that you issued to the Council, from the 
residents of Brammas Close.

The property concerned is rented privately, we have contacted the Leaseholder and the 
Managing Agent of 34 Brammas Close. We have listed the allegations raised in the 
petition and requested that they ensure the issues are resolved.

With regards to the incidents of anti-social behaviour that you have stated on the 
petition, we would ask that you keep a record of the incidents that yourself and the other 
residents have witnessed and return them to the Leasehold department. Some of the 
incidents as raised maybe police matters and these should be reported directly to the 
police at the time the incidents take place. 

I would like to take this opportunity to advise you of the importance of keeping an 
Evidence Log, particularly if legal action becomes necessary.  We may need to prove to 
the courts that the alleged perpetrator(s) have been behaving in an anti-social manner 
and that an order is necessary for the protection of person/persons from further anti-
social behaviour.  

I would therefore ask that you return any completed sheets within four weeks and return 
to Leasehold Services at the address as below, or via e-mail to 
Leaseholdservices@slough.gov.uk.  

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me again.

mailto:Leaseholdservices@slough.gov.uk

